
Grades 1 & 2 Summer Reading Work
2023-2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Summer Reading has officially started! At Cathedral we believe that
summer is a crucial time to keep our students engaged in learning, to
prevent the “summer slide.” This summer slide can be avoided by ensuring
that children are as engaged as possible in whatever they choose to
read—just as long as they’re reading every day!

Reading over the summer should be fun and encompass a variety of
books at your child’s reading and interest level. Encourage your child to
read through different mediums— print books, audiobooks, ebooks. This
reading does not have to be done alone. To make reading enjoyable, your
child can read to you, a sibling, or snuggle up and read together!

Students entering First and Second grade do not have a required
title. We have included below a Summer Reading BINGO Board which can
help you choose books to read over the summer. If you would like ideas for
free choice reading, we recommend visiting your public library for some
great reading titles!

We hope you have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Grade 1: Grade 1:
Caitlin Bromley TBD
cbromley@cmoq.org cbromley@cmoq.org

Grade 2: Grade 2:
Tara Macia Posy Rudolphi
tmacia@cmoq.org prudolphi@cmoq.org
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